
 
August 18, 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 
        Howdy everybody!  Well, our first week of school is over!  It’s been a great week.  We 
even had a field trip!  We went to the Joslyn Castle in Omaha.  It was so cool!   We went 
there to celebrate the reading of our book The Whipping Boy!   Thank you to all the parents 
that took time to help drive and supervise.   We did start watching the movie version of the 
book, too. 
 
       *REMINDER—All current immunizations, birth certificates, and physicals are due 
into us by the 1st of September. 
 
      UPDATE, on hot lunches!  We have volunteers for pizza and burrito days.  We will be 
starting hot lunch August 30th with Taco Inn Burritos.  Every week in the newsletter the 
prices for hot lunch are listed.  Next week prices for burritos and pizza will be listed. We 
still need someone to go and pick up subway for us.  If you think you can please let us know.  
 
      *georgestone.org---Just an FYI you will find many things on our website.  We have 
our newsletters, fun pictures, announcements, and important calendar events.  Take time to 
explore our website. 
     
Dates To Remember: 
August 30------------------------Hot Lunch Starts! 
September 4--------------------Labor Day-No School 
September 7--------------------Project Impact 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Have a Fantastic Weekend! 
Mrs. Carlson & Mrs. Simpson 

Mr. Adams too! 
J 


